


CITY OF STAMFORD

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

 CITY ENGINEER 

LOUIS CASOLO, JR., P.E.
Email: lcasolo@stamfordct.gov

MAYOR 
CAROLINE SIMMONS

December 16, 2021

To: Vineeta Mathur  Associate Planner

From: 

Subject:

523 Canal Street

The Engineering Bureau received documents for a Zoning Text Change proposing an amendment to section 

9.C.5.b.7, relating to signage in the Mixed-Use Development (MX-D) zone, in order to allow front mounted 

"blade" signs as a permitted sign (rather than a Special Permit) when located within the property boundaries.

The Engineering Bureau has determined that the proposed Zoning Text Change does not affect the jurisdiction of 

this department, and therefore, offers no objection to the application proceeding with the approval process.

Please contact me at 203-977-4003 with any questions.

Willetta Capelle P.E. - Coordinator of Site Plan Reviews and Inspections

Text Change

Zoning Application No. 221-31

Reg. No. 277
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